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BE FEATURED ON OUR NEW WEBSITE

Our College website is currently being refreshed, and we'd love to include voices from across our
community.

We are inviting staff, students, past students and parents to share short testimonials or reflections
about their experience at the College. Whether it's about our teachers, facilities, musicals,
learning programs, community, or anything else that’s left a lasting impression, we’d love to hear
it.

These quotes will be featured across the new website to give future families a genuine insight into
life at the College. Your first name and relation to the College (e.g. 'Year 6 parent' or 'Alumni
2015') will be included alongside your comment, but no photos will be used.

If you're happy to share a few words, please fill out the short form below. You're welcome to write
as much or as little as you like, and you can comment on more than one area if you wish.

Thank you for helping us tell our story - through your words.

Testimonial Form
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